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Comments: I am writing to express my objection to The Lake Tarleton Project because I believe this project will

spoil the beauty of Lake Tarleton and the WMNF and also damage the environment. When the scenic area

around Lake Tarleton was donated to the WMNF the intent was to preserve the area and protect the WMNF. This

ignores what was intended. At the root of this gift was the preservation of the area. I have been visiting Lake

Tarleton for many years. The views are among the most beautiful in the WMNF. My parents were married at

Lake Tarleton in 1946. My Mother continues to visit each summer to marvel at the natural beauty. I am an artist

and I have drawn and painted Lake Tarleton many times. Please consider that this project will spoil this beautiful

and unique place.

 


